
 
 

MOUNTSIDE CHRISTMAS PROGRAMME 
2017 

Friday 1st December – Coffee morning 10 – 12 noon and  
Bingo 1.30pm 
 
Monday 4th December –  The shop will be open at 1pm 
and Ruth Gee will be singing for us at 2pm 
 
Tuesday 5th December – We will be doing Christmas 
Crafts at 2pm 
 
Wednesday 6th December -  Elvis will be in the building at 
3pm 
 
Thursday 7th December – Brian Howard will be singing 
for us at 2pm 
 
Friday8th December – Eyes Down – its bingo at 1pm 
 
Sunday 10th December – The Salvation Army will be 
playing for us at 10am and the Melodians  Choir will be 
singing at 2pm 
 
Monday 11th December – The shop is open from 1pm and 
Lucinda will be performing with her keyboard at 2pm 

 
Tuesday 12th December – IT’S PARTY TIME with Full 
Beam Productions 3.30pm 
 
                                                  

                      
 
Wednesday13th December – Jasmine will be here  to sing 
at 2pm 
 
Thursday14th December – We will be playing “name the 
Christmas tune” at 1pm 
 
Friday 15th December – Two little ducks – its bingo at 
1pm. 
 
Monday 18th December – The shop is open at 1pm and 
we will be playing Christmas word games at 2pm.  At 3pm 
we will visit Blacklands Church Christmas market. 
 
Tuesday19th December – Its Panto time – Oh yes it is 
1pm to White Rock Theatre 
 
Wednesday 20th December – Keith Osborne will entertain 
at 2pm 



 
Thursday21st December – A Christmas film with nibbles 
will be shown at 1pm followed by a short church service 
 
Friday 22nd December – Legs eleven – bingo is at 1pm 
 
Sunday 24th December – Christmas Eve 
 
Monday 25th December – CHRISTMAS DAY 
 
Tuesday 26th December – Boxing Day 
 
Wednesday 27th December – Join us for Christmas 
reminisance at 1pm 
 
Thursday 28th December – There will be a Christmas 
quiz at 1pm 
 
Friday 29th December – Here we go, its bingo at 1pm 
 
 
We hope you will enjoy our Christmas program. 
Residents, relatives, staff and friends of Mountside are 
most welcome to come along and take part in any of the 
events we have in our Christmas 2017 program. 
 

Merry Christmas and Happy New 
Year 

 

 
 

 


